
  

 

 

Weaver Academy 

300 S. Spring St. 

Greensboro, NC 27401 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
This letter provides important information regarding the 2024-2025 course registration process at 
Weaver Academy. The resources and information below will help guide decisions about your 
child’s course requests and help them reach the next stage of academic progress.    
 
Weaver Academy will host Parent (IN)gagement Night on Thursday, February 29th 6:15pm-
8:10pm. During this time, counselors will be available to answer questions about registration. You 
may also find information about our school’s registration process on the Weaver Academy 
website.  
 
Your child will register for course requests using the Online Course Registration in PowerSchool.  
The student online registration window will open from March 1st – 10th, 2024. Parents/guardians 
may review their child’s 2024-2025 course requests by accessing the PowerSchool Parent Portal. 
You may find the parent Portal on our school’s webpage by clicking the tab for Parents – 
PowerSchool section. Your student will meet one-on-one with their school counselor March 11th,  
2024 – April 26th, 2024 to review their course selections. Below are some reminders about 
registration at Weaver Academy including specific instructions for how to register online. 
 
Students will receive a copy of their course requests for the 2024-2025 school year once they 
meet with their counselor. Please take time to review and discuss your child’s course selections.  
We encourage students to take advantage of rigorous coursework as GCS is proud to offer 
courses and programs that will prepare students for educational and career opportunities after 
high school.  
  

                        
 
         



  

 
Below are a few reminders and links that will be helpful to you during registration. We have 
also included instructions for how to select the classes, as well as a list of the course 
offerings for next year. Counselors will be available during lunch March 4th – 8th to assist 
students who want help with navigating PowerSchool to select classes.  
 
Reminders: 

1. Below under “Links”, students will find instructions for how to select courses through 
PowerSchool. You must complete this task between March 1st – 10th. After March 10th, you 
will no longer have access and only counselors can make changes.  

2. Students will select an English, Math, Science, Social Studies, and arts classes. When you log 
into your account, you will see course groups for each subject and the options available to you 
for that area. If you are taking Honors Math III and you are uncertain which math to select for 
next year, please contact your current math teacher for recommendations. 

3. Students will select a total of seven (7) courses. The computer will only allow you to select 
your principle class one time so your counselor will go in and add the second principle (PVA 
area) class.  

4. If you are interested in taking an online class over the summer, please tell your counselor 
during your individual meeting. Remember, due to the condensed course load in summer 
online classes you can expect three to five hours of work per day. As a result, the district 
recommends you only take one online course during the summer term. AP classes are not 
offered in the summer. We will not know what is offered this summer until April or May. 

5. When you meet with your counselor, please know what your alternate is for classes that may 
be full or not offered. For example, if you select a CTE course you will need a second choice 
if the course is full with CTE students. You cannot enter alternates in the computer. Please be 
prepared to share your alternate for any electives you select. (You do not need alternates for 
your required PVA classes.) 

 
Links: 

1. Course List: CLICK HERE 
2. Instructions to enter courses: CLICK HERE 
3. GCS Registration Handbook: Guilford County Schools: High School Registration 2024-2025  

a. Graduation Requirements are on pages 3-4 
b. Course descriptions begin on page 43 

4. PVA requirements: https://www.gcsnc.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=61337 
5. Information regarding AP classes: https://www.gcsnc.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=55613  
6. Service-Learning Information: https://www.gcsnc.com/domain/10645  

 

 

Please feel free to reach out to your child’s school counselor with any questions. 

Amber Steele: steelea2@gcsnc.com  Stephanie Harris: harriss17@gcsnc.com 

(Last Names A-L)    (Last Names M-Z) 

https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/steelea2_gcsnc_com/Documents/Documents/Registration%20Info/Academy%20Course%20Offerings%202024-2025.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=secTM7
https://gcsnccom-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/r/personal/steelea2_gcsnc_com/Documents/Documents/Registration%20Info/Instructions%20to%20Select%20Classes%20Online.pdf?csf=1&web=1&e=EQngV8
https://www.gcsnc.com/cms/lib/NC01910393/Centricity/Domain/5029/RegBook_HS_24-25%20download%202.14.24%20Final%20Copy.pdf
https://www.gcsnc.com/cms/lib/NC01910393/Centricity/Domain/5029/RegBook_HS_24-25%20download%202.14.24%20Final%20Copy.pdf
https://www.gcsnc.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=61337
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gcsnc.com%2Fsite%2FDefault.aspx%3FPageID%3D55613&data=05%7C01%7Cjonesm3%40gcsnc.com%7C3e32e2b5d8e3409b781b08db16aeae31%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638128711735747994%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bDtbWMNxDwNFK7cCAe5PaYRmVG96XkZB7K9rm2LFm%2FA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gcsnc.com%2Fdomain%2F10645&data=05%7C01%7Cjonesm3%40gcsnc.com%7C3e32e2b5d8e3409b781b08db16aeae31%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638128711735747994%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2BSk1xWMmHNrUz78yDxRMmg8qzGIz0XflGL0EJ6xjeY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:steelea2@gcsnc.com
mailto:harriss17@gcsnc.com

